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NEWSLETTER 14 – Friday 26th of April 

 Dear Parents,  

I can’t believe Summer is here already! The children have been working really hard in lessons and 

are looking forward to everything this term has to offer. (Please see dates added at the end of this 

newsletter). 

This week, I have composed a newsletter of ‘thank yous’! 

Thank you for all your responses with regards to the drop off and pick up times for next academic 

year September 2024- July 2025. The most popular choice was an 8:45am drop off with a 3:15pm 

pick up, which has now been approved. 

Thank you to the PTA and parents who have raised money after the recent quiz night and cake sales, 

this money has been invested into the Forest School area. 

Thank you also to everyone who donated the blue tokens at Tesco’s. We won! This donation will go 

towards the children’s outside equipment at the school. 

Thank you to all the staff and volunteers with all their efforts for the children in school, whether that 

be in classes, the school office, the dinner hall, cleaning the school or outside in the playgrounds 

and forest school areas, they make the school the special place it is. And an extra thank you for all 

those with their efforts in running clubs in their own free time. 

Thank you to all the parents who are working hard with their children with regards to their spellings, 

times tables, reading and assorted homework, it really does make a difference in reinforcing what 

the children learn in class. 

Thank you to all the Governors for their support and guidance in aiding me run the school. A special 

thank you to Caroline Rofer for her contribution to the school who has recently retired from the 

Governing body.  

Thank you to all the local businesses, churches and community services for offering parking facilities 

to ease congestion.  

And finally, thank you to all the children for all their hard work in and out of school, they are becoming 

wonderful individuals, who you should be very proud of. It was nice at the recent celebration 

assembly where the Prefects awarded a silver award to the whole school as they have noticed how 

polite the children have been around the school. 

  Well done all! 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Mr Bertram 



 

May 

6th Bank Holiday 

11th PTA Spring Fayre 12-3pm 

w/b 13th Year 6 SATs week 

15th Little Conkers Trip 

17th Horse Chestnut Trip 

20th Year 3 Violin Concert 2:30pm 

23rd Cheerfest  

27th-31st Half Term 

June  

3rd Children back in school 

3rd Beginning of Year 4 Multiplication Times Tables Check Month 

18th Sports Day- Reception and Year 1/2 9:30am Start 

18th Sports Day- Years 3/4/5/6 1:30pm Start. 

28th Summer Fayre 3pm start 

July 

 2nd Year 6 Chapel High School Induction Day 

9th Sycamore trip to Buxton Opera House 

12th July Year 6 Leavers Disco 3pm-4:30pm 

19th Leavers’ Service 1:30pm start 

19th Last day of school for the children 

 

 

This is not a finite document and is subject to change as the diary is updated 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

I thought I would remind everyone of the school’s core values in developing our children to where 

they are going to be at the age of 25: 

Resilience 

Compassion 

Trust 

Entrepreneurial spirit 

Environmentally aware 

Keeping Safe 

STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) 

Respect 

Thankfulness 

Friendship 

 

SAFEGUARDING is very important to us as a school. The Designated Lead at the School is Mr 

Bertram if you have any concerns about a child in our area please don’t hesitate to contact him 

for advice.  Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. 

 I have also located a useful one stop shop of mental health support sights if anyone should 

require the need. Mental health resources for children, students, parents, carers and 

school/college staff - The Education Hub (blog.gov.uk) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2021/09/03/mental-health-resources-for-children-parents-carers-and-school-staff/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2021/09/03/mental-health-resources-for-children-parents-carers-and-school-staff/

